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Mr President, 

Dear Skender 

 
On behalf of the International Executive Board of the IPA, I would like to congratulate you and 
all IPA members in Albania on having taken the important step of becoming a Section in 
Foundation of the IPA on 29 February 2020.  
Welcome to the IPA family! 
Our thanks go to all IPA Albania members for their motivation and eagerness to progress the 
IPA in your country, as well as to your sponsor section Serbia, led by President Nebojša 
Pantelic, for their valuable support and guidance. 
Furthermore, I would like to thank you for the successful organisation of the Founding Meeting 
and for the warm welcome of our Secretary General, Mrs May-Britt V.R. Ronnebro, as the 
IEB’s official representative to the proceedings. 
Please pass on our thanks to the Albanian authorities for their ongoing support. 
Last, but not least, I wish you success for the tasks ahead of you in ensuring IPA Section in 
Foundation Albania becomes a fully affiliated IPA section in the near future.  

  
Best regards, 
 

 Pierre-Martin Moulin 

  

 PRESIDENT  
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